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20 July 2020 
 
Status Update – Proposed Acquisition Samphire Uranium Project 
 
Alligator Energy (ASX: AGE, ‘Alligator’ or ‘the Company’) refers to the market 
announcement of 11 June 2020 titled ‘Alligator to acquire 47 M lbs uranium resource in 
South Australia from Samphire Uranium’ and the further update on 1 July 2020. 
 
Alligator confirms that the proposed Share Purchase Agreement for the transaction has been 
substantially agreed by Alligator and Samphire Uranium, and now awaits final clarification 
from ASIC on the regulatory requirements under the Corporations Act before progressing to 
execution. 
 
The market announcement of 1 July 2020 noted that the parties had agreed to extend the 
deadline for finalising the Share Purchase Agreement to 17 July 2020. This deadline has 
been further extended to 31 July 2020 to allow for finalising the regulatory engagement. 
 
Due diligence activities which form part of the conditions precedent are nearing finalisation 
with no impediments to the transaction identified to date.  
 
The Company will keep the market updated in accordance with its continuous disclosure 
obligations. 
 
Approved for release. 
 
Greg Hall 
CEO & Executive Director 
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